
From: Kay Kinneavy <kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org>
Subject: Labyrinth Happenings
Date: August 4, 2012 1:29:23 PM GMT+10:00
To: LNN Announcements <announcements@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org>

Listening Ear Labyrinth at Vacation Bible School
Church of the Good Samaritan, Corvallis

Dear Labyrinth Friends,

Summertime is a good time for walking outdoor labyrinths.   Try the nice shady labyrinth at The Grotto or any of the many permanent 
labyrinths in the northwest.  Here are a few resources to get you started.
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources.html#oregon

If you're in the mood for a drive in the country, stop by the Shalom Prayer Center and try their new labyrinth

Dedication of New Labyrinth 
Shalom Prayer Center, Mount Angel, OR

Sunday, August 5, 1:00 PM
Everyone Welcome

LNN Summer Newsletter now online

This issue includes information and pictures of some new labyrinths in the Portland & Seattle areas.  You can read reports of recently 
events and get info about some interesting upcoming events too, and there's an intereview with Labyrinth maker, Dan Niven.  All this and 
more:
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/newsletters/2012/LNN_Newsletter_July-2012.pdf

Register now for the LNN Summer Labyrinth Pilgrimage

This year's pilgrimage is an opportunity to experience 2 wonderful labyrinths.

In the morning we will be at Mid-Columbia Medical Center in The Dalles where they have a beautiful big outdoor labyrinth.  The hospital's 
music thanatologist will play harp music for our labyrinth walk.  This hospital is has an outstanding labyrinth program, and the hospital 
labyrinth facilitator will tell us all about it.  This is one of the first and one of the best hospital labyrinths in the world.  

In the afternoon we will visit a private labyrinth at a retreat center out in the country at Quinn Mountain a few miles from Washougal, WA. 
 Bring a sack lunch to eat in the shade near the labyrinth.  The owner of the labyrinth tell us the story of her labyrinth and then we'll have an 
opportunity to walk it.

This pilgrimage is an all-day event, but if you are only able to go half the day, let me know.  Half day arrangements will be on a space 
available basis.

Everyone is welcome.  This is a free event, but you must register by e-mail.   Detailed directions about carpooling, etc. will be send to you 
by e-mail.    kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org

Current info about the Summer Labyrinth Pilgrimage will be posted on the LNN Home Page:
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/

Happy Summer to you!
Take advantage of the warm weather and walk lots of labyrinths

Love,

Kay

Kay Kinneavy
Labyrinth Network Northwest
PO Box 722
Neskowin, OR  97149-0722
kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/
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